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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

03/09/2019  15:09:002019/3959/P COMMNT R.Tait Noise and  primary cooking smells from this business, which is supposed to be a delicatessen, have long 

been a problem for local residents, surrounded as it is by flats. Planning application 2010/6744/P is similar and 

permission was refused and should be so in this case.

There are numerous eating places in Store Street and this is causing an imbalance between food and non 

food premises.

Whilst this application might mitigate the smells, it does not address the noise from diners that is heard from 

the back of the premises that can disturb residents at night time as they are unable to have bedroom windows 

open.
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